
HELLO Parents and Seniors to be! 
 
It’s that time of year to start thinking about your yearbook and senior 
portraits.  It is NOT too early to schedule appointments beginning in 
June, as the yearbooks must go to publication long before graduation.  In 
order to have all students photographed and retouched in time for the 
yearbook deadline, we must start making appointments now.  Summer 
slots fill quickly!!   
 
We make scheduling an appointment easy by using the online Sign-up 
Genius.  (see link below).  We offer 2 options: 
 

1) Those who want to take a yearbook photo and/or senior 
portraits may do so by paying a $20.00 session/posting fee and 
providing an email address.  We will post all images taken to a 
private website and send a link through email so the photos may 
be viewed and shared with family.  This allows you to choose the 
photo you want placed in the yearbook and allows 2 additional 
outfit changes if you wish to change outfits (not required).  
Anyone interested in ordering prints may do so directly from the 
website. 

2) Those who want a picture taken for the yearbook without 
viewing the images, can do so at no cost to you. 
We will photograph you in the school’s required dress, retouch 
the image, crop it to yearbook size and send it directly to the 
yearbook advisor.   This option does not include posting the 
images to the website. 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090F4EA5A72FA3F49-senior1 
 

Please check out this Sign-up Genius link which will be updated as the 
early slots fill.  Do Not Delay, slots fill quickly and the deadline 
approaches rapidly.  Plan your outfits:  many students like to be 
photographed wearing sports uniforms, band uniforms, and with hobby 
accessories.  Be as creative as you like – it is your time to shine!  See you 
soon! 
 
Purdon Photography, 5 Lynoak Ave., Shillington, PA   19607 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090F4EA5A72FA3F49-senior1

